
From: Helen Pace   
Sent: 07 September 2022 11:32 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection S62A/22/0007 - Land to the south of Henham Road, Elsenham, Essex. 
 
Elsenham has doubled in size in the past few years, and it has suffered massively for it. This is 
despite the area being in the Stansted Airport Countryside Protection Zone. 
 
The local roads are awful, both in condition and levels of traffic. Our safety is at risk. The obvious 
increase in traffic will be harmful to both the environment and our health and safety.  
 
The doctor's surgery is full to capacity. This means people's ability to see a doctor is dramatically 
reduced. 
 
The building work and additional traffic is polluting our air. This puts our health at risk. 
 
The countryside, once Elsenham's pride and joy, is slowly being consumed. This saddens us all, and 
we should be ashamed. People love living in rural areas because of the green open space. But they 
can't enjoy it if it's not there. 
 
The wildlife is being evicted, and our beautiful woods and fields are being slowly suffocated. Pushing 
animals out of their homes and closer to roads and people puts them and us at risk.  
 
I understand there is a need for houses in the UK, but I feel Elsenham and the surrounding area has 
suffered enough. Uttlesford District Council, Essex County Council and the other bodies with a voice 
need to say STOP. Please leave what remaining countryside we have left, alone. 
 
Helen Pace 

 
 




